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Girl Scouts of Sunflower Coun-
cil will celebrate the history of Girl
Scouting this week.

In Girl Scouts, girls from 5 to 17
enjoy fun, skill-building activities
designed to enhance their self-es-
teem. The Oberlin Girl Scouts are
making Easter decorations for Ce-
dar Living Center, Good Samaritan
Center and Wheat Ridge Terrace to
honor the week.

Recently, Girl Scouts of the USA
implemented a national math, sci-
ence, and technology initiative to
nurture girls’ early interest and abil-
ity in theses areas. It is part of a con-
tinuing effort to prepare today’s
girls to take on the technological
opportunities and challenges of the
21st century.

Girl Scout Week commemorates
the 1912 founding of Girl Scouting
in the United States by Juliette Gor-
don Lowe. In the 91 years since, the
organization has helped shape the
lives of more than 50 million
women. Today, Girl Scouts of Sun-
flower Council are proud to serve
more than 900 girls and 400 adults
in the 16 counties.

Oberlin Girl Scouts and their
leaders include:

Daisy: Leah Chambers,
BreeAnna Chambers, Kaylee May,
Ara Marine. Penny Fringer, leader;
Erica Chambers, co-leader.

Brownies: Mollie Green,
Samantha Schwab, Serena
Rosenberg, Shawn Baker, Ashley
Edgerton, Samantha Meitl, Brittany
Urban, Jamie Soderlund, Haley
Schiessler. Penny Soderlund, Kelly
Brown, leaders; Julie Schiessler, co-
leader.

Juniors: Kiah Blau, Katie
Glading, Serena Stacy, Kaitlin
Brown, Darian Bose, Brianna
Reiter, Tiffany Anderson, Nakita
Bose, Adrienne Pauls, Kelsey
Padgett, Alejandra Ortiz, Mary
Olson, Ashley Horton, Lakin
Brown, Kortnie Fisher. Barb Olson,
Kala Bose, leaders; Sherri Walker,
co-leader.

Cadettes: Rebecca Helm, Kenzie
Fisher, Jennifer Ploussard, Farra
McChesney, Haley Barrett, Tamara
Ketterl. Deb Helm, Julia Ray, Don
Ray, leaders.

Seniors: Sarah Fringer, Jessica
Soderlund, Karyn Jordan, Kym
Richards, Bayley Bryan, Allie
Moore, Abby Ream. Peggy Ream,
Penny Fringer, leaders.

Girl Scout week observed

Aubrey Cameron, a 6-foot junior
from Buhler, has been helping the
Shockers basketball team win
games at Wichita State University.

The daughter of Don and Susan
Cameron, she was a 21.8-percent
shooter coming into the season, 18.8
percent (18 of 96) on three-pointers.
She recently came off the bench and
scored a career-high 16 points in a
victory over Southern Illinois. She
said that confidence in her shots is
rising with her playing time.

Her coach, Jan Albright, said,
“I’m very proud of her. A perimeter
person who wants to force the action
is what we’ve been looking for.”

Her father is a 1969 graduate of
Decatur Community High School
and played college basketball at
Colby and McPherson. He is head
basketball coach and assistant prin-
cipal at Buhler High School. She is
a granddaughter of Frank Cameron
of Oberlin.

Student plays for Shockers

Oberlin United Methodist Church
Invites You to Hear

International
Artist — Evangelist

Jerry Beltz
Friday, March 12

through
Sunday, March 14

Service Times
Friday - Sunday 7 p.m.
Regular Church Times

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.
Sunday Worship 10:45 a.m.Gospel Artistry

Jerry is an outstanding church artist of our day, and
possibly the only one working in acrylic paints. A
picture is painted each night during meetings in full
color while people watch. Then the picture is changed
from a day scene to night with the use of black light and
colored lights. The moon mysteriously shines, stars
twinkle, lights can be seen in a distant city or suddenly
go on in a church or nearby building.

To promote attendance the picture that is painted each
night is given to the person who brings the most “first
night guests.” Some people have brought as many as 60
to 70 guests one night to win the picture.

785-475-3067 - Douglas Hasty, OUMC Pastor

Oberlin Rotary Club members
will become disc jockeys at KFNF
Radio Station on Sunday.

Members will take to the air at 10
a.m. and will conclude at 7 p.m.
Sponsorships are being sought to
promote the day and $50 will pur-
chase a minimum of three 30-sec-
ond spots or a $75 donation, six 30-

second spots for individuals or busi-
nesses. All spots purchased will be
run that day. Non-business dona-
tions of any amount are also wel-
come and interested persons may
call the station at 475-2225.

Funds raised will be used to sup-
port local and international Rotary
projects.

Rotary on radio this Sunday

TRACTOR TIRE FEEDBUNKS
Bring Your Tires To Be Turned To:

Decatur Co-op - Oberlin, KS
Monday - March 15

1 p.m. to 5 p.m.
  $20 Per Tire    No Radials

Also on farm service for turning when in area

Schoeppner Tire Turning
605-734-5641

March 13 & 14

Scientists report that elevated manganese exposure from 
welding rod fumes has been associated with Parkinsonism (like
Parkinson’s disease) and manganism. Symptons include 
shakiness, distorted facial expression, loss of equilibrium,
decreased hand agility, difficulty walking, joint pain, loss 
of short term memory, slurred/slow speech, stiffness in 
muscles and tremors. If you have experienced any of these 
problems, call us today toll free at 1-800-THE-EAGLE for a free
consultation to evaluate your potential claim. We practice law
only in Arizona, but associate with lawyers throughout the U.S. 

Urgent news for people who have used

WELDING RODS

Offices in
Phoenix &
Tucson

GOLDBERG & OSBORNE
1-800-THE-EAGLE
(1-800-843-3245)

www.1800theeagle.com Open 7 days

a w
eek

Help Wanted
Case Coordinator - Sappa Valley Youth Ranch
is accepting resumes for a Case Coordinator
position. Applicants must possess a
Bachelor’s degree from an accredited college
or university. Experience with case manage-
ment and/or juvenile services is preferred.
Pay is negotiable depending on qualifications.
Resumes will be accepted through March 22
at the following address:

Sappa Valley Youth Ranch
Rt. 1, Box 97
Oberlin, KS 67749
                                    EOE, drug free workplace

Pastor Tom and Maxine Smith
returned home recently from
Florida, where they visited her sis-
ter, Janet Maddox in Lakewood, and
her brother and his wife, Dale and
Jeanne Grimm, in Palmetto.

Among area students who have
been featured in the 26th Annual
Edition of the National Dean’s List
are: Jennifer Beims, Herndon, and
Alisha Broeckelman, Selden, Kan-
sas State University; Sandra
Reuther, Herndon; Angela
Copeland, Lemilla Counter, Angela
Musgrave, Rebecca Tate, Oberlin;
and Ashley Stevenson, Selden,
Colby Community College; Jenni-
fer Thomas, Oberlin, Fort Hays
State University; Michelle
Juenemann, Selden, Hutchinson
Community College; and Terra
Schiltz, Selden, Washburn Univer-
sity. Students are selected for the
honor by their college deans, regis-
trars or honor society advisors and
must be in the upper 10% of their
class, on their school’s Dean’s List
or have earned a comparable honor.

Nancy Ellis of Topeka visited
over the weekend with her parents,
Chuck and Joy Votapka.

Wednesday overnight house-
guests of Don and Charlotte Meints
were Rod and Donna Carlson of
Grand Island, Neb. They were en
route to Colorado Springs for a va-
cation.

Winning highs in pinochle at
Golden Age Center the past week
were Barb Solko, Lawrence
Wenger and Merle Shirley. Lows
were won by Kelva Swindler, Doris
Fringer, Aleen Van Vleet and
Wilma May. Pitch highs went to
Veanna Orr, Dorothy Moore and
Doris Miller with lows going to
Doris Miller, Wilma May, Neva
Townsend and Aleen Van Vleet.
Bridge winners were Beth Sebaugh
and Marie McKisson.

—St. Patrick’s Sunday Brunch
Buffet, Sunday, March 14, 11
a.m.-2 p.m. LandMark Inn. Call
475-2340 for reservations.

Violet Kathka underwent surgery
for a heart pacemaker on Wednes-
day. Mail will reach her at Hays
Medical Center, 2220 Canterbury
Drive, Hays, Kan., 67601, room
347.

Cecil Hess returned home Friday
after spending a week visiting the
Dan Hess family in Salina. Steve
Hess and Chris Mois of Kansas City
were weekend visitors. Mrs. Hess
also visited Bill and Ethlyn Tacha
while there.

Jim and Linda Hollowell drove to
Texas in February to spend some
time with their son, Derrick, who
was seriously ill with bacterial men-
ingitis and has been hospitalized in
Wichita Falls the past month. He is
hoping to be released from the hos-
pital during the coming week to re-
turn to his home in Petrolia, Texas.
He and his wife, Kristy Bates-
Hollowell, are the parents of a son,
Uriah, born Jan. 9.

Allen Jeffus underwent surgery
Monday at M. D. Anderson Hospi-
tal in Houston, Texas. According to
his sister, Barbara Young, he ex-
pects to be there a week to 10 days
and his wife, Neta, is staying at the
Rotary House International Hotel.
Mail will reach them at the Rotary
House International Hotel, 1600
Holcombe Blvd., Houston, Texas
77030. Their home address is 3700
SW Spring Creek Lane, Topeka,
Kan., 66610.

Staff Sgt. Randy McHugh, who is
stationed at Fort Riley, spent from
Wednesday to Sunday afternoon
with his wife, Kristin, and their chil-
dren, Jordan, Conner and Tyler.

Gene and Yve Lindemann of
Littleton, Colo., came Thursday to
visit his mother, Vera Lindemann,
and attend funeral services on Fri-
day for Janice Carman. They re-
turned home Saturday.

John Helm is a patient at Citizens
Medical Center, 100 East College
Drive, Colby, Kan., 67701, room
130, and is showing improvement,
according to his wife, Helen.

Ten free white flowering dog-
wood trees will be given to each per-
son who joins the National Arbor
Day Foundation during March as
part of the nonprofit foundation’s
Trees for America campaign.

To become a member, send a $10
contributions to Ten Free Dogwood
Trees, National Arbor Day Founda-
tion, 100 Arbor Ave., Nebraska
City, Neb., 68410, by March 31.

Group offers free trees


